
  
For clarifications, please contact Mark Garner at 647-408-4501 or markgarner@rogers.com 
 

 

December 12, 2024         VIA E-MAIL 

 
 
Ms. Nancy Marconi 
Registrar (registrar@oeb.ca) 
Ontario Energy Board 
Toronto, ON 
 
Dear Ms. Marconi: 
 
Re: E.L.K. Energy Inc.   Application for Distribution Rates Effective May 1, 2025 

Late Intervention Request - Revised 
Ontario Energy Board File No. EB-2024-0015 
 
VECC is writing the Board to request late intervention status in the above noted application.  
Through administrative error we did not be become aware of the filing of this application until 
the issuance of Procedural Order No. 1 on December 9, 2024.  We apologize for this oversight. 
 
VECC has an interest in issues related to the disposition of RSVA 1588 and 1589, the proposed 
adjustment to the Revenue Differential VA rate rider approved as part of the EB-2021-0016 
Settlement Proposal, and the proposed adjustments identified with Account 1595 approved as 
part of the EB-2021-0016 Settlement Proposal.  VECC was a signatory to the EB-2021-0116 
Settlement Proposal.   
 
VECC accepts and is seeking no change to the process provided in Procedural Order No. 1.  
VECC will also be seeking an award of its reasonably incurred costs in this proceeding. 
 
Representatives for this proceeding are: 
Geoff White – Legal Counsel PIAC gwhite@piac.ca 
Mark Garner – Consultant – markgarner@rogers.com 
 
Should the Board require, we can also file our request via the online intervention form. 

 
Yours truly, 

 
Mark Garner 
Consultants for VECC/PIAC 
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